
	
	
	
17.03.2020	
	
Heinz	Glas	management	decided	not	to	have	an	official	statement	as	there	are	so	many	and	
quick	changes	that	we	prefer	to	give	the	updates	as	soon	as	available.	
		
At	present	the	factory	is	running	without	any	issues.	We	have	taken	a	lot	of	action	to	prevent	
our	people	and	to	keep	the	factory	running.	
	
We	have	trucks	available	for	deliveries,	but	they	may	be	delayed	at	the	border.	
	
Since	end	of	February	we	cancelled	all	visits/travelling	at	our	customers	and	meeting	from	
customers	here	in	house.	
	
The	museum	is	closed	as	well.	
	
If	there	are	people	that	could	likely	have	been	in	contact	with	a	risk	group	or	region,	they	are	
asked	to	do	home	office	for	14	days.	
	
As	schools	are	closed	in	Germany,	we	have	a	lot	of	people	sharing	within	the	families	to	take	
care	of	the	children,	if	possible,	the	people	are	working	from	home.	
	
Due	to	all	these	precautions,	we	have	taken	we	are	fine	here	in	our	rural	region.	
	
	


